
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School Crossing Guards 
  

 

South Weber City is looking for substitute crossing guards 
for the current school year 

 
 

 During School Year only (August-June) 

 Relief positions vary depending on need 

 Approximate times: 8:00-9:00 am & 3:00-4:00 pm 

 Relief positions are 1st to be offered Permanent positions 

 Background check and drug test must be completed 

 Go to www.southwebercity.com for application info 


